
 

STAFF REPORT  

For the Parks & Recreation Commission Meeting on 

July 2, 2020 

 

Subject 

Update on the Coronavirus’ Impacts to Cupertino Parks and Recreation Programs. 

 

Recommended Actions 

Receive an update from staff regarding the impacts of the Coronavirus on the Parks and 

Recreation programs. 

 

Discussion 

Since March 2020, when the impacts of the coronavirus were felt in Santa Clara County, 

the City of Cupertino has taken multiple actions for the public’s health and safety. All 

facilities, recreation programs, rentals and special events were initially closed or cancelled, 

and staff then handled the administrative tasks while working from home, the Parks 

Rangers continued to monitor the trail, and a few employees tended to the animals at 

McClellan Ranch. The Parks and Recreation Department has continued to monitor updates 

to the County’s Shelter in Place Order and adapt as needed. At the July 2nd Parks and 

Recreation Commission meeting we will provide the most up-to-date information on the 

Coronavirus’ impacts to the Parks and Recreation Department’s programs.  
 

Sustainability Impact 

No sustainability impact is associated with the receipt of this report.   

 

Fiscal Impact 

There is no fiscal impact associated with the receipt of this report. 

 

_____________________________________ 

 

Prepared by: Whitney Zeller, Administrative Assistant 

Reviewed by: Joanne Magrini, Director of Parks and Recreation  

Approved by: Joanne Magrini, Director of Parks and Recreation 

Attachments: None 


